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NEWSLETTER 4 
 
March 2021 

WHAT HAS BEEN DONE? 

 
Project partners are delighted to announce that after 

many months and lots of hard work, the following 

steps of project development have been successively 

completed: 

 

✓ Development of IO1 mini-learning format 

resources (Adult Educator Manuals, Learner 

Handouts, Assessment Questions and videos) 

✓ Development of IO2 – In-service training 

programme and self–directed learning 

handbook  

✓ Development of IO3 Community Learning 

Festival Planning Handbook 

✓ Development of IO4 e-learning portal 

✓ Delivery of the C1 Virtual Training Event 

YOU WILL LEARN 

MORE ABOUT: 

• The project development up to date 

• The C1 training event 

• Elevation project and COVID 

• Next steps 

WELCOME TO THE FOURTH NEWSLETTER 

OF THE “ELEVATION” PROJECT! 
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THE NEW 

NORMAL 

WHERE CAN YOU 

FIND US? 

COMING NEXT… 

During the coming months, each partner 

will host a Community Learning Festival in 

their local area with the specific task of 

engaging marginalised target groups in 

familiar settings. These festivals are planned 

to take place in May or June. Naturally, 

partners want the proposed community 

learning festivals to become annual events 

in their local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LTTA TRAINING 

 
The C1 Virtual Training event was originally supposed 

to take place in Ireland, but unfortunately due to the 

ongoing pandemic situation in the world, the event has 

been moved and will take place face to face but 

virtually. The training took place from the 23rd to the 

26th of March and was carried out on the Microsoft 

Teams platform. 

Like every other sector of life, the Elevation project 

and it’s development has been hampered by 

COVID19. However, much like a lot of other people 

out there, partners have had to adapt. It has been 

difficult, but partners are well used to creating 

materials remotely. Afterall, an Erasmus+ Strategic 

Partnership is all about working remotely, and 

across different languages and cultures. Partners 

have had to cancel a “face to face” meeting in 

Nicosia and host the meeting online. It was a 

fruitful meeting where literally everything that 

needed to be discussed was discussed. 

 

The training was conducted mostly by 

members of the Croatian partner - Callidus. 

It was delivered in a very interactive way 

and participants agreed that the training 

was very engaging and prepared adult 

educators to implement the results with the 

target group. 

IN ORDER TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THE 

PROJECT VISIT OUR WEBSITE  

https://elevationproject.eu/en/ 
AND JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 

https://www.facebook.com/elevati

onEU/ 


